©Advice on the change of specs of our products No.140921

Product: MF-914 series, CPA-9000 series, CPA-7000 series, CPA-6100, CPA-6200

Please be informed that the resistance board used for the models
above mentioned will be changed due to the discontinuation of the
material. Please find the details below.

Your understanding and cooperation would be appreciated.

O The color of resin for the resistance board will be changed from green to black.

O There is no change in the electrical specification.

O The position of the terminals will be moved 1mm. (Please refer to the pictures below.)

O Due to construction for the stereo use, the unnecessary terminals will be cut for the mono spec.
O The size of the terminal will become smaller. (7.5mm—6mm length, 3mm—2.5mm width)

The models after changing have the
terminals projecting from the middle
of the resistor board.
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Implementation schedule:

Sequentially carried out from 2015
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